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RESEARCH AND BUDGET

December 2, 2008

All Walks of Life

Attn: DaVena Jordan, Executive Director
P.O. Box 15846

Savannah, GA 31416

Dear Ms. Jordan,

Recommendations for funding for 2009 Social Service Contributions have been
submitted to the Mayor and Aldermen for consideration. A contribution in the amount of
$85.000 has been recommended to support All Walks of Life to provide a safe haven for
at risk and high risk juvenile offenders during the hours most relevant to them, after
school and at night.

A public hearing will be held to provide citizens an opportunity to comment on the
proposed budget. The hearing will be held on Thursday, December 4, 2008 at 2:00 p.n

in Council Chambers during the scheduled Council meeting.

Once the budget is adopted, you will be notified of Council’s final action regarding your
funding request. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

PREYY AV

Wanda L. Williams, Research and Budget Director




